
Review of April 2020 WCCSI Minutes By: Mike Sheehan 

Program Review: 

● March- Video Game Development Presentation: ​To be re-scheduled to October due to 

Corona Virus. 
● April- Commercial Building Codes with Patti Sheehan, Town of Shrewsbury: ​To be 

re-scheduled to November due to Corona Virus. 
● May- Air and Water infiltration testing. Build a mock-up at Sterling Concrete inside the 

Aggregate Building and have Marvin Window Demonstrate: ​To be re-scheduled to June 

if possible due to Corona Virus. 

● Worcester Braveheart’s Baseball Outing. ​The Team is still planning to start the season 

on schedule. 

● July 24 WCSI Golf Outing 

● August- South High School Tour 

● September- Scavenger Hunt 

● October: Video Game Tour 

● November: Code Program 

● December: Holiday Party 

● January- Energy Code 

Treasurers Report:   ​The Scholarship Funds are down 20% due to the downturn in the 

market. Prepping and distribution of the Scholarship Letters will begin this month. 

Website and Facebook:  Terri is working with Mike H to populate information onto both 

sites. 

Membership: ​ ​No update at this time. Marty will be taking a 1 hour course to have access to 

the Institutes online leadership dashboard. 

Other Items: ​The Northeast Regions Plymouth Ma Conference has been postponed until 

2021. 

April Nominations for Elections: 

Marty Helly for President 

Pete Caruso for Vice President 

Steve Van Dyke will be Past President and Director to the NE Region 

 



**As always, if you are in search of Learning Units, would like to Network, meet new Friends and just 

sharpen your skills of communication with like-minded people in the construction​ industry, please 

attend our programs and consider joining us. There are many opportunities to get involved.  

 


